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Ref.: SCBD/SSSF/JL/ML/GD/90326                                     25 May 2022 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

Participation in the online informal consultations on resource mobilization 

7 and 9 June 2022 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

I am pleased to inform Parties that, as part of the informal consultation process agreed upon by the 

Subsidiary Body on Implementation, in its recommendation SBI-3/6, paragraph 3, two informal 

consultations on resource mobilization open to all Parties are scheduled to be held, in a virtual setting, on 

Tuesday, 7 June 2022, from 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. (EDT) and on Thursday, 9 June 2022, from 7:00 p.m. 

to 10:00 p.m. (EDT). 

These informal consultations will be based on the concepts reflected in the section of 

recommendation 3/6 entitled “Additional elements on resource mobilization”, and reflected in the proposed 

resource mobilization component provided in annex I of recommendation 3/6, with a view to enhancing 

mutual understanding of the issues at hand and of the expectations by the Parties, and to explore 

opportunities for convergence. The informal consultations will be facilitated by the co-chairs of the SBI 3 

contact group on resource mobilization and the financial mechanism, Mr. Shonisani Munzhedzi and 

Ms. Ines Verleye, and will be conducted in English only. A background note will be made available 

beforehand by the co-chairs to facilitate the informal exchanges among Parties during both sessions. 

I invite you to indicate, by e-mail to secretariat@cbd.int, the names and contact details of up to two 

representatives that will participate in the informal consultations for your Government. Please provide this 

information no later than 2 June 2022. The link to access the virtual consultation sessions and further 

information on the organization of work during the two sessions will be shared with the nominated 

participants in due course.  

I look forward to receiving your nominations and thank you for your continued support to the work 

of the Convention.  

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

   Elizabeth Maruma Mrema 

    Executive Secretary 

 

http://www.cbd.int/
https://www.cbd.int/doc/recommendations/sbi-03/sbi-03-rec-06-en.pdf

